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Members of the Student Senate,

It is with great pleasure that I present to you Alina Peterson, my nominee for the position of Judicial
Council Vice-President of Advocacy for the 2019-2020 term. According to Section 13.3.b.4 of the
Constitution of the Undergraduate Student Body, “The Judicial Council Vice-President of Peer
Advocacy shall coordinate the duties and training of any selected undergraduate student advocates.”
The Vice-President of Peer Advocacy is charged with leading the Peer Advocacy program, which is
tasked with guiding undergraduate students through uncertainty with respect to the University’s
disciplinary procedures as set by the Office of Community Standards.

Alina is a first year student and resident of Ryan Hall. An anthropology major, she also claims a
strong commitment to international relations and community service. On campus, she serves as a
mentor in the College Mentors for Kids program, SUB representative, member of Model UN, and
as a freelance writer for a number of Notre Dame publications. A peer advocate herself this past
year, Alina is familiar with the program and applied with an extensive number of ideas for the
program’s improvement and growth in mind.

I am fully confident in Alina’s ability to serve as Vice-President of Peer Advocacy. She has
demonstrated a strong commitment to the Peer Advocacy program and distinct recognition of its
potential. A great listener and communicator, Alina is comfortable initiating conversations and
relationships and seeks to meet people where they are at. Due to her dedication, willingness to
learn, personable nature, organizational skills, and passion for peer advocacy, I fully endorse Alina
for this position.

Respectfully submitted,

Halena Hadi
President, Judicial Council



